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I have spoken with Simon Property Group, and they have reassured me that their malls in

NYS are not reopening on May 16th, despite guidance they released. They said they are

looking to work with the State so any reopening is done safely and responsibly. I appreciate
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https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/covid-19
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/woodbury-commons


their correction on this matter, as it caused some alarm in the Hudson Valley where we have

been greatly impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic.
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